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Dear Residents of the Harvey Public Library District,

I am pleased to share with you some of the recent accomplishments 
of our library as we continue to serve and support our community. 
Through diligent efforts and dedication, we have achieved 
significant milestones that have enhanced the services and 
resources available to you.

Despite the challenges posed by the pandemic, we have successfully 
navigated through these impacts and adapted our services to meet 
the evolving needs of our community.

In response to your feedback and to better serve you, we have extended our library hours, 
introduced new programs, and established valuable partnerships to offer a diverse range of 
educational and recreational opportunities. We encourage you to take advantage of these 
initiatives and explore the benefits that the library has to offer.

From free online classes and certifications to a wide selection of audiobooks, notary services, and 
access to our business center for copies and printing, we strive to provide resources that cater 
to your diverse interests and needs. Your library is a hub of learning, creativity, and community 
engagement, and we are dedicated to ensuring that it remains a valuable asset to all residents.

I would like to express my gratitude to the Board of Trustees for their unwavering commitment and 
passion in serving the community. Their talents and dedication have been instrumental in driving 
the library’s growth and improvement, and we are fortunate to have such a dedicated team working 
tirelessly to enhance your library experience.

We look forward to welcoming more members of our community to the library, where you can 
discover, learn, and connect. Together, let us continue to foster a culture of lifelong learning and 
enrichment within the Harvey Public Library District.

Warm regards, 

Tamika Price 
President, Harvey Public Library District 
Board of Trustees

Tamika Price
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Featured News

NEW! Hours Starting April 1st
After conducting thorough community feedback 
sessions and analyzing usage patterns, we are 
thrilled to unveil our newly revised library hours, 
tailored to better serve the diverse needs of our 
community. These updated hours reflect our 
commitment to accessibility and inclusivity, ensuring 
that patrons from all walks of life can utilize our 
resources conveniently. These changes stem from 
a collaborative effort to foster a more vibrant and 
connected community hub, where knowledge and 
opportunities are readily accessible to all. We look 
forward to seeing the positive impact these revised 
hours will have on enriching the lives of our patrons.

Monday - Thursday: 9 am - 7 pm
Friday - Saturday:  9 am - 5 pm
Sunday: Closed

Tuesday, February 27
6 pm - 9 pm
Join us for a 12-week program where you’ll learn 
the complexities and strategies of running a 
successful business from our expert staff. Each 
class is 3 hours long with no prior experience 
required. 

ENTREPRENEURS

A
CA D E M

Y

DRONE
PHOTOGRAPHY
PART II

Tuesday, April 30
4 pm - 6 pm
Following Drone Photography Part I, Part 
II is a 12 week preparation dedicated to 
preparing you for the FAA Part 107 test. 
We will delve into the specific topics 
covered in the test.

Read, Renew, Repeat
Patrons of all ages are encouraged to participate in 
Harvey Public Library District’s Summer Reading 
Club. Join us for a month filled with activities, events, 
games and prizes.

Registration information
will be available in June
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We are excited to announce the following programs will be 
coming soon. Be sure to check our website and newsletter 
for additional information and announcements on these 
special programs.

3D Printing
Vinyl Cutting Design Workshop
Hydroponics

Coming Soon

INTERNATIONAL
WOMEN’S MONTH

Celebrating

This month we  encourage you to use your 
platform, whether it’s social media, your 
workplace, or your community, to amplify the 
voices of women. Share articles, stories, and 
achievements of women, and actively listen to 
and support women’s perspectives and ideas!

In Case You Missed It

We have been busy! We spent the last couple of months 
updating our logo, along with our website. If you haven’t had 
the chance, we urge you to explore our new website at www.
harveylibrary.org. As we strive to enhance our services for 
our valued patrons, you’ll see more of this updated branding 
in our future updates.


